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March 1, 2011

To Whom It May Concern:
It is an honor to provide this letter of recommendation for Baroness Kimberly Moore.

Baroness Moore is a woman who could change the world for good. She is a very active
volunteer in community work and in various organizations that benefit children and
families. She has always been very generous with her personal time and as a result,
many of the less fortunate in our community have benefited.

In 2008, Baroness Moore organized the donation of several musical instruments to our
local high school to keep the music program alive. The children in our community truly
benefited from her generosity and untiring efforts and the City of Bell Gardens is very
appreciative for this gesture.

Sincerely,
*
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Jennifer Rodriguez
Mayor




